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From: CC Office PSoS

Sent: 24 March 2022 13:39
To:
Cc:
IS30(C), S38(1)(b)
Deputy Chief Officer; SPA Chair Office;-
Subject: Investing in Scotland’s Future: Resource Spending Review Framework - Joint
Response from the Chief Constable and SPA Chair
Attachments: Letter to Cab Sec Finance - Resources Spending Review - SPA PS - March.pdf

FAO Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Economy

Please find enclosed a joint response from the Chief Constable and SPA Chair to the Scottish Government
Consultation ‘Investing in Scotland’s Future: Resource Spending Review Framework’. This can be considered
alongside submissions made in the last month to Scottish Government officials. The Chief Constable and Chair will
be happy to discuss this further in the weeks ahead if that would be helpful.

Yours sincerely

S38(1)(b)

S38(1)(b)

Chief Inspector — Staff Officer to the Chief Constable
Executive Support

Police Scotland Headquarters

Tulliallan Castle

Kincardine
FK10 4BE






